
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P.E. and Games: Response to Covid-19 

The children’s safety is of the upmost importance throughout the school and provisions have 

been put in place to ensure children can access their weekly P.E. and games lessons. 

 

1. Class timetables have been adapted to ensure year group bubbles have P.E. and games on the 

same day. This ensures their activity space is only used by the same year group each day and 

has time to be cleaned before another year group use it.  

2. All sports equipment is sanitised after the year group bubble has used the equipment in the 

lesson and children are to wash their hands after each P.E. and games lesson.  

3. Children are being advised to wear plimsolls whilst using the school hall. 

4. The school hall is remaining ventilated throughout all lessons indoors.  

 


